
 
 

 

 

21st June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12 – Health & Social Care - Visit to Tilgate Park, Crawley – Wednesday 13th July 2022 
 
As part of the BTEC health and social care qualification students learn about supporting individuals with 
additional needs.  Therefore, we will be running a visit to Tilgate Park on Wednesday 13th July 2022.  
 
Students will have the opportunity to meet with staff at the park and learn about how they make sure the 
park is accessible to all visitors. They will also be able to tour parts of the park and see first-hand how 
adjustments have been made.  
 
The trip is free of charge although students are permitted to bring money for a snack or drink; however, it is 
their responsibility and should be no more than £20.00. We will be travelling by minibus and students are to 
meet at 11.50am outside the Sackville centre.  We will be returning to school at approximately 2.30pm.  
 
Please complete the consent form here to confirm that you are happy for your child to attend this visit. 
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website here. Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school 
visit. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me at hwhitmore@sackvilleschool.org.uk . 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs H Whitmore 
CTL of Health and Social Care  
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXtnKwu8WascIrc1BaladkHT4HNcLRAUR6iDSPo-V5KJrv0w/viewform
https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/parents-2/school-trip-insurance/
mailto:hwhitmore@sackvilleschool.org.uk

